
                                                  

 

 

Infants’ understanding of speech about the absent 

 

 

We invite 11- to 14-month-old babies to participate in a study on 

infant language development run in the language development 

lab at Vanderbilt University. This research is being conducted by 

Dr. Maria Osina and Dr. Megan Saylor. We are interested in 

babies’ ability to understand talk about absent things. 

Participation involves a one hour visit to our lab. Your baby will 

receive a small present for taking part in the study. If you are 

interested and your child is between 11 and 14 months, please, 

contact us at 615-343-8721, from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., or e-mail 

at maria.a.osina@vanderbilt.edu.  

 

 


